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For the spring semester 2018, the last scheduled date to add/drop without a “W” was January 13. 
Students who were unable to complete the academic check-in process due to extenuating 
circumstances as determined by the Vice-President of Academic Affairs, can, and were granted 
additional time to complete the academic add/drop and check-in processes. These processes were 
complete as of January 31, 2018 at noon. 
 
 
Timothy G. Elston, VPAA 


